


JoAnne Brewer

From: Davis Marsha <marsharialdavis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 1.09 PM

To: JoAnne Brewer

Subject: 2 items of concern for March 22 meeting
Dear JoAnne,

I am planning on attending the Wednesday March 22 meeting about the town's comprehensive plan.
{ am a homeowner on Castile Street.

! have two questions that | thought I'd send your way as a heads up in case anyone needs to look into the
issues ahead of time.

1. I am very interested in the status of the Castile Street Pocket Park. Itis located across 2 street from my

house and is a wonderful little park in the original John Nolan Design located in the histc trict. It was
photographed and discussed in the master plan. | would very much like to know the stai the town's plan
to enhance the site. It has some lovely trees and would be such a nice addition to the ne rhood and town.

A couple of benches, a picnic table, and some light landscaping would be all that was ne.  d to bring back this
hidden jewel.

Another home owner, as shown in the photograph in the Master Plan, has unilaterally buil ~ carport across
the public access road to the park. This, in effect, blocks public access. | am also interestec  the current status
of the town's response to this private intrusion onto public land.

2. Hunter Drive (Lane?)public beach access. There is a small pathway between the c ninium
complex and it's parking lot to the north and the beginning of Golden Beach to the . a public path?
It is clearly not part of the condo complex and it is clearly not part of Golden Beach. it has no signs indicating
it's status and looks to be a public beach access route.

Thank you!

Marsha Davis



JoAnne Brewer

From: Davis Marsha <marsharialdavis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 3.44 PM

To: JoAnne Brewer

Subject: Re 2 items of concetn for March 22 meeting

Hello Ms Brewer,

Oh yes! | was wondering if this was you. Ha ha. Thanks! We did speak with John.

He was great. | think the

most important point that I would like the planning commissioners to know is that my husband and | support
the preservation and restoration of these historic identified pocket parks such as the Castile Street Pocket Park.

Thanks!

Marsha

On Muar 14, 2017 1. 7 < 20, JoAnne Breve 2o verote:

> Hello Ms. Davi-
>

> Jremembe o o - Lrpvesterday. il print this out and make -0

>

>

>

> Thanks, a lot

> JoAnne Brewer

> City Of Venice - Planning and Zoning Division
> 401 W. Venice Ave.

> Venice, FL. 34285

> 941-882-7434 Phn#

>941-480-3031 Fax#

>

cied ot to cach Planning

Commissione: ani oo ivane involved with this Plan. If you need anythini =2 pleass feel free to let me know.
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Mail your comments to: Planning and Zoning, City of Venice, 401 W. Venice Ave., Venice FL, 34285
Email your comments to: jbrewer@venicegov.com









